
ADDENDUM NO. 3 
DATE: 1-14-2025 
 
TO: ALL ENGINEERING FIRMS RESPONDING TO RFQ 2024-02 
FROM: TRAVIS WADE 
CITY MANAGER 
850.653.9319 
twade@cityofapalachicola.com 
 
 
PROJECT NAME: REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES 
PROJECT NO.: RFQ 2024-02 
 
 
Please note the following clarification regarding the above referenced project: 
 
 
Miscellaneous Clarification  

Acknowledgement of addendums to this RFQ may consist of language included within the 
proposal letter or elsewhere acknowledging understanding of addendum additions.  

 

Please also note that this addendum and any others that may be issued should be 
acknowledged within the Proposal to this  RFQ. 

 

mailto:twade@cityofapalachicola.com

